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 The Cherokee County Board of Supervisors met in regular session on Tuesday, July 29, 2014 with Rick 

Mongan, Dennis Bush, Mark Leeds, Jeff Simonsen, and Ginger Walker present.  Dan Whitney, Chronicle Times, 

represented the press.  Gary Lundquist and Dave Scott were also in attendance.  Unless otherwise indicated, all 

votes were offered as follows:  Ayes – Simonsen, Mongan, Bush, Walker, Leeds; Nayes – none; Abstentions – 

none. 

 Motion by Bush, seconded by Walker to approve the agenda.  Motion carried. 

 Motion by Simonsen, seconded by Mongan to approve the minutes of the previous meeting.  Motion 

carried. 

 Brandon Billings, Assistant Engineer, presented a final construction payment for approval, gave an update 

on the M-21 resurfacing project, and reported on personal protective equipment (PPE) that will be purchased for 

secondary roads employees. 

 Motion by Simonsen, seconded by Mongan to authorize the Chairman to sign a final payment voucher for 

the C25 bridge replacement Project #FM-CO18(68)--55-18 as presented.  Motion carried. 

 There being no further business, Chairman Leeds adjourned the meeting at 9:42 a.m.   

 All board agendas and minutes are available online at www.cherokeecountyiowa.com . 
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